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2019 Christmas Letter

My Dear Friends,

Greetings in this Christmas season and we rejoice that many parts of the World, with all its
conflicts and troubles acknowledge the birth of God’s son Jesus Christ. How thankful we should
be that He came. “Jesus IS the reason for the season.” It’s also a time to remember that so many
have not heard the glorious message of salvation through Christ. This is why we do what we do.

This has been a challenging year for me because of health issues and working through
rehabilitation, disappointments because of setbacks and finally deciding not to go with the Team
to India in January 2020. The Lord has given a good team of eight special people and | know they
will be welcomed with heartfelt joy by our people there. The needs are great, the harvest is great
and the challenges are great but we are aware that the power and love of God is greater than
them all.

We are happy that a new house attached to the Church is completed in Goby, Tamil Nadu and will
be dedicated, a good Jeep selected by Samuel John in Narsapur and partial payment made, 15
sewing machines and a laptop paid for and given by the wonderful ladies from Beauty for Ashes
Tauranga for Pastor Johnny's girls to learn sewing while they are still young teenagers at the Faith
and Vision Children’s Home.

In Nehemiah's day, the wall of Jerusalem was built in troublesome times. In the same way we find
that God is building his Kingdom in the midst of conflict. Things have
become increasingly difficult in India for the people we work with but they
are shining lights in a dark place in spite of it all. God’s Word has been
planted in the hearts of thousands of children and youth by Pastors Johnny
and Juni and their teams.

Thank you for your prayers and financial support. You are sowing in good
soil. We cannot do this alone and need your help. We have so many
worthy projects currently. Please prayerfully consider them with a gift to
this ministry.

May you and your family be blessed and refreshed this Christmas season.

Lovingly, Nancy

Donations can be made to Global Nulife Ministries ASB Bank 12-3072-0380376-01

Global Nulife Ministries, PO Box 35, Tauranga, 3140, NZ E-mail: admin@globalnulife.or: Ph. 07 886 1979



A warm thank you & God Bless you
Nancy & Global Nulife Team 2019




